Chiltern District Welsh Society
Newsletter January 2002

Dear all,

We do hope you had a very happy Christmas and here’s to a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda!
Our buffet dinner, held at Coleshill Village Hall in November, was a great success. Gwyn
Hughes gave a very entertaining and informative speech. The food and the company were
excellent as usual. Thaoks to all who helped to make the evening so successful.

Here follows an updated version of our calendar of events:

Saturday 2™ March 2002

St David’s Day Dinner at Harewood Downs Golf Club at 7.30pm for an 8pm start.
Cost including dinner and entertainment is £22 per head.

Dress code — Black tie/lounge suits

Please fill in the application form and return by February 11%.

Saturday 16th March 2002

Royal Albert Hall: Evening of Welsh Choirs. All tickets sold.
Pick-up details: Amersham Community Centre 17:15
Church Hall, Chalfont St. Peter 17:30
Packhorse Pub Gerrards Cross 17:45

Wednesday 22nd May 2002

Annual General Meeting at Coleshill Village Hall at 8pm. Your support would be greatly
appreciated.

26th — 28th May 2002

Walking weekend in Wales
(List is now closed)

Sunday 16th June 2002

Thames river boat trip from Reading to Mapledurham House
Cost £14 including tour of house and mill, afternoon tea and retumn by boat.

Sunday 18th August 2002

Summer Garden Lunch
We are still seeking a venue. Any offers?

Saturday 19th October 2002

Evening at the theatre. Details to be confirmed.



